Inquiry into Export Control Amendmen t(E nding Live Sheep Exports by Sea) Bill 2024
Submission 6

| would like to express my strong
opposition to the Labor
government's legislation that is
intended to ban live sheep exports
to overseas countries. This
reprehensible action will have a very
significant negative impact on West
Australian farmers, their family
business's, and all employees and
business’s connected to agriculture
in Australia. The proposed ban will
benefit no Australian. On behalf of
farmers, the Australian economy,
and as a concerned Australian
citizen, | urge the Labor government
to expunge this live sheep export
ban legislation immediately.
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